
 

In July, on the mainland, we were privileged to be a 
part of the national Vacation Bible School in 
Athens, as well to be the guest speakers of the 
national Youth Camp in Kalamos. We taught the 
girls and boys in split sessions during the day, and 

I preached the night services. Most of the youth 
attending camp had never heard the Truth. The 
Lord moved in a mighty way in both VBS and 
Youth Camp, and several children and youth 

received the Holy Ghost, for which we rejoice in 
Jesus’ name!

Thank you for all of the prayers and financial 
support.  Please continue to pray for us and for 
the lost souls of this nation!  May God richly 
bless you for your involvement in His Kingdom.

Looking Ahead
As we prepare our hearts to return to the United States in a few days, please help 
us pray that the right doors will open in God’s time for our return to Greece.

Braden, Carrie, and Liliana Reeves
Μπρέιντεν, Κάρρυ, και Λιλιάνα Ριβς
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Vacation Bible School & Youth Camp

We held a ladies’ meeting at the church in Heraklion.  
Several guests from other religious backgrounds attended 

in addition to the regular attendees, and many were 
touched.  

While we were in Athens for a Sunday service, a precious 
couple who were formerly Hindu received the Holy Ghost and 
were baptized in Jesus’ Name!

Mid-July we traveled to the city of Chania, about 
two-and-a-half hours west of Heraklion, to meet 
with 15 people who are hungry for God.  I led a 
Bible study and we were able to pray with all of 
them.  We have faith that God will open the 
door for them to obey the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ.  

Back on Crete . . . 

Chania The 
outside walls of 
t h e c h u r c h i n 
Herakl ion were 
c o v e r e d w i t h 
graffiti. We turned 
Liliana loose with 
a paintbrush and 
gave the church a 
fresh look!

Ladies’ Meeting

Graffiti Gone! 


